
Notice of No Minutes for Scheduled Meeting 
Oklahoma Corporation Commission 

State of Oklahoma 

February 15, 2024 – 1:30 p.m. 

This serves as notice that no minutes were required or taken for the scheduled public meeting on 
February 15, 2024, at 1:30 p.m. in the Concourse Theater, Suite C50, Will Rogers Memorial Office 
Building, 2401 North Lincoln Boulevard, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105. Archived 
Commission meeting recordings may be accessed on the Commission’s website. 

The notice and agenda for the meeting were publicly posted at the principal office of the 
Commission at the Will Rogers Memorial Office Building, 2401 North Lincoln Boulevard, 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105 at 10:45 a.m., February 14, 2024, by Commission employees 
acting under the direction of Chairman J. Todd Hiett.  The notice and agenda are also made 
available to the public on the Commission’s website, oklahoma.gov/occ. A copy of the notice and 
agenda is attached to these minutes as Appendix A. 

Chairman Todd Hiett was present, but a quorum of the Commission was not present; therefore, no 
public meeting of the Commission requiring official minutes took place.  No public comments 
were offered for Case No. RM2023-000021, and this posted agenda item was continued to 
February 21, 2024, at 1:30 p.m. in the Concourse Theater, Suite C50, Will Rogers Memorial Office 
Building.  

ATTESTED this 26th day of March 2024. 

__________________________________________ 
Garey L. Wortham, Commission Secretary 


